
 
 
 
 
January 9, 2025 
 
 
Ms. Linda Bridwell  
Executive Director  
Public Service Commission  
211 Sower Blvd  
Frankfort, KY 40601  
 
 

RE: Case No. 2024-00278 
Crittenden-Livingston County Water District 
Alternative Rate Filing Adjustment – Remediation of Deficiencies in Application 
 
  

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 
  
Enclosed for filing in the referenced case is Crittenden-Livingston County Water District's 
remediated application for an adjustment to its water rates. The original ARF Application was 
filed on November 12, 2024 but was rejected due to deficiencies identified in your letter dated 
November 14. 2024.   
 
Since that time, Ariel Baker, the original consultant working on behalf of the District, was not able 
to continue this work and I became responsible for resolving those deficiencies and submitting 
this application addressing the issues identified as follows:   
 

1. 807 KAR 5:076 Section 5(4)(a):  The date included with the public notice was the date the 
District reasonably expected to file its application.  During this time, the Superintendent 
left employment the District and one of the District’s Commissioners was travelling out of 
country and District Staff was unable to obtain the required signatures on one of the ARF 
Form-3s in a timely manner.  The District states that it has notified its customers for three 
consecutive weeks pursuant to the regulations and therefore requests a deviation from 
the requirements of 807 KAR 5:076 Section 5(4)(a). 

 
2. 807 KAR 5:076 Section 4(1)(h):  The selection regarding related party transactions have 

been made on the ARF-3 Forms for the two individuals in the revised application.  
 

3. 807 KAR 5:076 Section 4(1)(a): The reasons for application has been included in the 
revised application. 
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4. 807 KAR 5:076 Section 4(1)(b): A copy ofthe outstanding evidences of indebtedness has 
been included in the revised application . 

5. 807 KAR 5:076 Section 4(1l(cl: A copy of the amortization schedules of all of the District's 
indebtedness has been included in the revised application. 

My electronic mail address is bob.miller@straightlineky.com. 

Sincerely, 

Robert K. Miller 


